
From: Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com
Subject: Re: Hello from Tokyo

Date: August 1, 2015 at 5:50 PM
To: Scott Bates sbates@trumancnp.org

Safe travels my friend.

RHB
202.333.1880

On Aug 1, 2015, at 2:22 PM, Scott Bates <sbates@trumancnp.org> wrote:

Hi Hunter:

I just read Maureen Dowd's column about your family. Great piece- although I did not care for her denigration of my hero Tom Brady.

I'm teaching American politics this week at the University of Tokyo. Meeting Foreign Ministry official Tuesday..and word is we've
secured $100,000 for the Truman Center.

Thanks for your supportive letter on this some time back. It's taken a bit of patience but we've gotten there.

Contact me anytime and let me know if you ever need anything.

Sincerely,

-- 
Scott Bates
President, The Center for National Policy
Senior Advisor, Truman National Security Project

Cell: 202-487-8909
Main: (202) 216-9723

1250 I Street NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005

www.CNPOnline.org
www.TrumanProject.org
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